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Department of Agriculture
Regional Field Office No. 5
San Agustin, Pili, Camarines Sur

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The public, whether an individual, group or organization, is invited to submit to DA-
Regional Field Office No. 5 (DA-RFO 5) any derogatory report or information for
QUENSCUP AGRARIAN REFORM BENEFICIARIES AND MARGINAL FARMERS
COOPERATIVE with office address at Curvada, Cataingan, Masbate which is applying for
DA Civil Society Organization (CSO) Accreditation to implement programs/projects using
government/public funds.

The Association was registered under Cooperative Development Authority (CDA) with
Registration No. 9520-05022586-819 by the following Board of Directors and is
currently headed by Marjorie A. Arranguez, Chairperson:

Erna M. Manuel
Sumela S. Lomotos
Vilma S. Talisic
Jenelyn L. Duaman
Noel S. Villacampa
Jiovanni B. Quesio
Era M. Dela Pena
Clarisse C. Gantalao
Lizel M. Talaboc
10 Gleen A. Estay

11. Melanie C. Menchavez
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That the purpose for which the association was formed are as follows:

1. To serve as a channel for government and private agencies in providing
technical and financial assistance to farmer members;

2. To manage and establish, maintain and operate economic/livelihood
activities and services for its members and to sue and be sued, the case
maybe, by members and/or other entities in connection with such activities;

3. To assist or act as agent or representative of its members in marketing their
produce and/or providing agricultural inputs and other allied services to its
members;

4. To make contracts, negotiate and secure from government as well as private
financial institutions to support the operation of the association, its programs,
projects and activities,

For details, please contact:
DA-RFO 5 CSO ACCREDITATION SECRETARIAT

Tel. No. (054) 477-0381 or 477-3087
CP No.0921-023-2828 (Ms. Gladys S. Regondola)
Email: daSored@yahoo.co or

da5planning@gmail.com
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